
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  February 12, 2025 
 
RE:  Request for School Zone Speed Limits on Oak Street 
 

 

We have received the attached request to convert the lowered speed limits on Oak 

Street near the Junior High and West Lane Elementary from full-time lower speed limits 

to School Zone speed limits that would only be in effect during school and for a short 

period before and after, with the standard 30 mph speed limit being in effect the 

remainder of the time. 

I have also attached a map showing the existing speed limits and the JPD 

recommendation regarding this request. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or at 

573-243-2300 x 2031 
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